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Integrated Engineering 
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Program Review 
(please indicate) 

Cyclical program review 

Degree(s) 
Offered: 

Bachelor of Engineering Science (BESc) 

Date of Site Visit: November 22, 2012 

Evaluation Good Quality with report in One Year 
 

 
Summary: 
 
The Integrated Engineering review was conducted by Robert Brennan (Assoc. Dean, Academic & 
Planning, Schulich School of Engineering, University of Calgary), Andrew Fisher (Assoc. Dean, 
Undergraduate Studies, Faculty of Engineering, Memorial University of Newfoundland), and Jeffrey Hutter 
(Assoc. Dean, Academic Affairs, Western University).  There was no student reviewer on the panel. 
 
The reviewers met with John Doerksen (Vice-Provost, Academic Programs and Students), Alan Weedon 
(Vice-




